
Dear Mr. Zabrowski and the Bike/Pedestrian Advisory Committee,  
 
Thank you for considering protected bike lanes for Market Street.  I urge the city to try this safe and 
clear road demarcation. It would enable me to bike more places safely with my 9 year old son, and I'm 
tired of people yelling at me to get off the road when I bicycle to the store or a meeting.  I know that 
more people would bicycle to their destinations if there were protected bike lanes rather than only 
sharrows. 
 
Thanks for your work on this important committee! 
 
Alysa Remsburg 
 
225 17th Pl S, La Crosse, WI 54601 
 


